
 

 

Superintendent Announcement Regarding Reopening of Schools 

Update #5 – 8/7/20 

Update from Governor Cuomo 

Today, August 7, 2020 the Governor announced that schools in the North Country can plan to reopen in 

September.  This means that the Northeastern Clinton CSD will move forward with our three 

instructional model designs for in-person learning, remote learning, and homeschool instruction.  The 

first day of In-Person classes for elementary and middle/high school students in Grades 6, 10, and 11 will 

be on Tuesday, September 8, 2020.  Online learning for Remote students and those following the Hybrid 

Model in Grades 7, 8, 9, and 12 will also begin on Tuesday, September 8th.  There are still many areas we 

are working on and we will continue to provide updates from the district and building levels for our 

families. 

 

Northeastern Clinton CSD Town Hall 

We understand that, during this uncertain time, many of our families have questions about the current 

reopening plan.  To address those questions and keep our community informed, the Northeastern 

Clinton CSD will livestream a Town Hall on Wednesday, August 12 from 6:00-7:15 PM. 

The District invites our parents/guardians to visit our district webpage at www.nccscougar.org and 

submit questions regarding the NCCS Reopening Plan using the form provided.  Questions may be 

submitted until Monday, August 10 at 5 PM.  It is our hope that receiving the questions in advance will 

allow the district the necessary time to research and prepare the best, most complete answers possible.  

The District team will read and respond to the submitted questions during the livestream.  We 

encourage all families to participate by sending questions and watching the livestream Town Hall. 

 

 

Thank You!!! 
 

    

http://www.nccscougar.org/

